
From: j arnold
To: Lori Barlow
Subject: Re: Painted Hill"s golf course development
Date: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 4:10:42 PM

Please dig deep enough into this to realise how much this will impact the eco system, the
aquafier, not to mention the traffic on Dishman-Mica. Thank you for your time and
consideration.
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